IMPORTANT CHANGES TO PERMITTED WORK HOURS

4/3/2024

Dear Neighbor,

Construction of the Revolution Wind Project (the Project) is continuing in your area, located in the Town of North Kingstown. The Project is being constructed by Eversource & Ørsted and its contractors and subcontractors. Crews will be continuing the second phase of onshore construction for the Project. The route is roughly one mile-long and is within the Quonset Business Park. The Project will build a new substation which will interconnect to the existing Davisville substation.

Starting Saturday, April 6th, and until project completion, crews will be extending their work week at the new interconnection facility and substation site to include Saturdays and Sundays. If work is delayed or changed, an updated notice will be provided to neighbors regarding the new schedule.

What You Can Expect

- Location of Work:
 - Construction activity will take place within the project's property at 594 Camp Avenue.
- <u>Traffic Management:</u>
 - You will continue to see increased construction traffic on Camp Avenue, especially near the project's property of 594 Camp Avenue. We will coordinate closely with town officials to maintain safe and effective flow of traffic around Project work areas and to provide emergency access if needed.
- Work Hours:
 - Until project completion, the Project is now permitted to work Monday through Sunday each week. In addition to this change, the Project will be performing work activities beyond our original work hours, 7:00 A.M. to 6:00 P.M. The exact duration of work per day and the activities performed past 6:00 P.M. will vary depending on the Project's needs.
- Construction Activities:
 - 1. Crews will continue mobilizing materials to the project site at 594 Camp Avenue
 - 2. The main work will result in more noise and vibrations as the King and Pipe Piles are driven into the ground
 - 3. The main piece of equipment needed for this work will be a Vibratory Hammer
 - 4. The hammering process will be continuous throughout the workday
 - 5. When possible, crews will look to expedite this process and minimize any disruption as much as possible
 - 6. Piledriving work is expected to last until late Summer, early Fall of 2024
 - 7. If you are experiencing any disturbances to your property caused by the noise and vibrations of the King and Pipe Piledriving, please reach out to the Outreach Team immediately

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? CONTACT US!

1-401-251-2207 | Info@revolution-wind.com

Revolution Wind is committed to being a good neighbor and doing our work with respect for you and your property. Keeping open lines of communication is important to us. If you would like to learn more about the Project, please visit our website and scan the QR code with your phones to sign up for updates.

